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Barbaro will long be remembered around the world as the horse 
with an indomitable spirit, who brought hope and joy to the lives 
of so many. No amount of eulogizing will ever adequately cele­

brate his achievements, but we can make sure that his short life wiU con­
tinue to have great meaning, that Barbaro will leave behind a gift for 
other horses for many years to come. 

Laminitis, the disease that ultimately claimed Barbaro's life, is a painful 
and serious condition that afflicts many horses; Barbaro is just one exam­
ple of the terrible toll that laminitis takes. Unfortunately, there is still no 
cure, but we are committed to focusing our energies toward finding one. 
Perhaps the greatest tribute we can make to Barbaro—the most fitting 
way of honoring and memorializing him—^will be to defeat the disease 
that abbreviated the life of a truly great horse. 

Much work remains in this fight, a battle that needs the help of people 
like you who understand the need to study disorders uniquely afflicting 
our equine athletes and companions. We invite you to join our team of 
clinical specialists and scientists here at Penn Veterinary Medicine in beat­
ing not only laminitis but other serious equine diseases as well. The 
Barbaro Fund at New Bolton Center helps provide the George D. 
Widener Hospital for Large Animals with needed equipment and 
improvements, and the Laminitis Fund supports crucial research being 
done on laminitis. Friends of New Bolton provide vital support to the 
George D. Widener Large Animal Hospital through their generous gifts. 
These unrestricted funds ensure that our equine and other large-animal 
patients receive the finest care available and help advance the number and 
type of procedures we can offer our patients. 

I encourage you to support the Barbaro Fund, the Research for 
Laminitis Fund or the Friends of New Bolton Fund by making a gift 
today at www.vet.upenn.edu/giving or by mailing your check, made 
payable to the "Trustees of the University of Pennsylvania," in the 
enclosed envelope or to: Office of Development and Alumni Relations, 
University of Pennsylvania, School ofVeterinary Medicine, 3800 Spruce 
Street, Philadelphia, PA 19104-6047. 

Together we can help Barbaro continue to make headlines as a 
champion both on the track and off. 

Thank you. 
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